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As the season comes to a close, we want to thank our membership for a great year and a successful closing day.  The 
executive committee dealt with challenges this year due to the hurricane.  A compressed season and members who 
were displaced and rebuilding are among such obstacles.  With this behind us, we are busy planning for next season, 
which begins November 8, 2023. 
 
The MGA has almost 400 members on file.  There will be league involvement opportunities forthcoming that your 
executive committee is planning for next season; one of which is two openings on the executive committee. If you are 
interested in filling one of these vacancies, please contact Larry Voit (larryvoit@att.net).   
 
We are asking each member to update their shirt size as we are planning on ordering new MGA shirts for next  
season.  To do this, go to GOLF GENIUS,  MGA sign up for new members, edit registration AND identify your  
appropriate shirt size.   
 
It is our goal to carry out our mission TO PROMOTE HARMONY AND TO HAVE EVERY PLAYER FEEL THAT THIS DAY IS 
THE BEST DAY OF THEIR WEEK. 

Some of the highlights from this, shortened season include: 

*We have completed our fifteenth formal season as a league 
*We provided MGA logo hats for the membership 
*We provided two complimentary happy hours for our membership 
*We provided a weekly tournament schedule for the season 
*We held monthly executive committee meetings 
*We provided an MGA liaison for representation on the Golf & Grounds Committee 
*We  provided a monthly newsletter for our membership 
*We donated $250 to the Gladiolus Food Pantry 
*We donated $500 to Barbara’s Friends 
 
Special thanks and recognition to Danny Loucks and the Pro Shop staff for their help this past season.   
Kudos to Pete Wensel and Matt Franco for their work and expertise in maintaining our course. We are looking forward 
to our new bunkers next season.  We also want to thank our Food & Beverage team for providing us with great products 
and service. We want to thank and acknowledge Denny Taylor for his time and talent on the Executive Committee. 
We also want to thank and acknowledge Dale Kroft for his 15 years of service to our board and being an original  
member of this committee. 
 
We hope our membership enjoys a healthy summer season and we look forward to seeing you in the fall. 

 
Regards, 
Larry Voit, President 
TBD, Vice President 
TBD, Treasurer 
John Waterworth, Secretary/ Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair 

Ed Catalano- Ex-Officio 
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